
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Circular No. (61) of 2020 
To: 
All Ports General Directors  
All shipping Agents 
All operating companies in the ports 
 
Subject: The list of companies whose new vehicles are temporarily banned from entering the 
Kingdom 
 
Following the Saudi Ports Authority circular No. (58) of 2020, which reference the Saudi 
Standards, Metrology and Quality Org. letter on temporarily banning entry of new vehicles from 
companies that did not submit supply plan for 2020 until they submit the supply plan by the 
end of this year. 
 
We wish to note that the letter issued by the Saudi Standards, Metrology and Quality Org. No. 
488 dated 29/01/1442H which includes this temporary ban is for light duty vehicles which do 
not exceed 3.5 tons and imported from the specified companies on the E-portal of the Energy 
Efficiency (www.sls.gov.sa), while making sure to follow the updates mentioned, as the list is 
updated based on the companies compliance to submitting their supply plan to the Saudi 
Standards, Metrology and Quality Org. 
 
Approved for implementation and taking the necessary measures each to its areas of 
competence. 
 

Saudi Ports Authority  
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